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Congratulations! 

A huge congratulations to all our students on a wonderful performance at Ledbury Market Theatre last 

weekend. You all worked incredibly hard leading up to the show and all the hard work paid off on stage. You all 

performed with great energy and professionalism. I was particularly impressed with the teamwork backstage 

and how much you all championed and supported each other throughout the show. You are all a credit to the 

dance school, showcasing your talent and commitment to dance. The love of dance was evident on stage, and I 

couldn’t be prouder. You are all amazing and a huge congratulations on two fantastic shows!     

Professional photos and video  

Thank you to J&S photography for your amazing photos of our show! These will be available to purchase 

shortly once edited. Miss Alice will email you with proofs which you can then select and purchase from J&S 

Photography. Please note you are welcome to share pictures of your own child at the show online, however 

please do not post any pictures online including other children. Thank you.  

We have a video of the show which will be available to purchase form Miss Alice for £8 once edited. This will be 

an online download and a great keepsake. Please note the video is not to be shared on social media and is for 

personal use only. Thank you.  

New classes coming soon!  

Miss Alice is currently finalising the new timetable for September which will include some new and exciting 

classes! Keep an eye on your emails and Facebook for further details!  

Summer Dance  

We have 2 dance days for ages 5-11 at Colwall Village Hall on 25th of July and 8th of August. These dance days 
will include dancing, dance related crafts and creative dance workshops! If you would like to attend a dance 
day please inform Miss Alice via email by Sunday 21st July.  
 
We will also be running some little dancers classes on Wednesday 24th July, 31st July and 21st August. We will be 
running a mixed ability adult ballet class on Tuesday 23rd July, 30th July, 6th August, 20th August and 27th August. 
If you would like to attend any of these classes please let Miss Alice Know via email and ensure you pay online 

before the class.  
 
Review 

If anyone could spare a couple of minutes to leave a review I would be hugely grateful as these can help the 
school grow further. Please scan the bar codes below to leave a review. Thank you!  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you 

A huge thank you to all the students, parents and carers who are part of All Dance Studios. We have had a 
wonderful first year and this is all down to the hard work, eagerness and kindness of the students and support 
of their parents and carers. I am incredibly proud of all our students and cannot wait to see what the future 
holds. We have lots of exciting opportunities coming up and plenty more opportunities for our students to 
shine in the new academic year. Well done everyone!  
Have a lovely summer holiday. I look forward to seeing you all back for the exciting new term on Monday 9th 
September 2024.  


